28th March, 2007

Dear Sir,

This is to inform you that I will be leaving my position here in Steel Works Company at the end of this month and joining another company in the same position.

I do appreciate that this is short notice. However, I had taken all my leave days. I can also contact the company later for my dues.

I also want to thank you for the support you offered me over the years that I worked under you. You can contact me at my personal home number which is +91 256 369 254. My personal email address remains the same (urdhi@gmail.il). Please do keep in touch.

Regards,

